PREPARING STUDENTS FOR SUCCESS
IN A CHANGING GLOBAL SOCIETY

LAINVILLE

COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

MINUTES
PLAINVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION’S
FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING
PLAINVILLE HIGH SCHOOL, FACULTY LOUNGE
Monday, December 11, 2017 — 6:00 pm

MEMBERS PRESENT: Subcommittee Chair Becky Tyrrell, Laurie Peterson, and Andrea Saunders, Ex-
officio :

OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE: Superintendent Maureen Brummett, Ed.D., Director of Business and
Operations, Sam Adlerstein and Steve Busel, Director of Facilities. Kevin Ross, IT Director, Foster
White, Crystal St. Lawrence and Deborah Hardy

ABSENT: Nicole Palmieri

The meeting of the Facilities Subcommittee was called to order at 6:00 PM by Subcommittee Chair
Becky Tyrrell.

The Superintendent and Facilities Director distributed information and reviewed details of the Middle
School Boiler Project and the status of the Wheeler School Project meeting with the State.

The Facilities Subcommittee members were also updated on the Capital Projects 5-Year Plan initiatives
by Steve Busel and Kevin Ross.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY ANDREA SAUNDERS TO ADJOURN. THE MOTION WAS
SECONDED BY LAURIE PETERSON. THE MOTION UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED. The
meeting was adjourned at 6:29 PM.

Respectively Bubmitted,

Maureen Brummett, Ed.D.
Recorder of Minutes



